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3 January 2017 
 
IDEAL INDUSTRIES INC. Acquires CMD Limited 
 
CMD Limited are pleased to announce its acquisition by IDEAL Industries Inc. 
 
Outgoing CMD Managing Director Steve Cole explains, “The decision to sell CMD was not an 
easy one, however our recent trading success has made it clear to me that in order to take the 
business to even higher levels, we needed greater support and investment to match the 
company’s future growth aspirations”.          
 
IDEAL INDUSTRIES, INC. Chairman and CEO Jim James added, “This is a great fit for us. CMD 
strengthens our ability to help large scale businesses simply and seamlessly expand power and 
technology throughout their workspaces. CMD’s technical expertise and market reputation will 
help us accelerate European acceptance for both our new wireless lighting control and mobile 
device charging systems." 
  
James continues, “The coming months will no doubt be an exciting time for everyone at CMD so 
it’s only fitting that I take this opportunity to welcome our new colleagues to the IDEAL 
family.  And, to ensure continuity for our colleagues, customers and suppliers I am pleased to 
announce the appointment of Jon Holding as General Manager.  Jon has over 20 years industry 
experience and will be responsible for the day to day running of the CMD Limited UK operation.” 
 
About CMD Limited 
Over the last three decades CMD Limited has consistently transformed the way we integrate 
power and technology with furniture in the commercial world. We are inspired every day by the 
genuine belief that we can change the world for the better with improved ergonomics for your 
working environment - placing power at your fingertips or where you need it most. 
 
www.cmd-ltd.com 
 
About IDEAL INDUSTRIES, INC. 
IDEAL INDUSTRIES, INC. is a global, diversified family business designing and manufacturing 
superior products and tools for professional tradesmen in the electrical, wire processing, data 
communications, aerospace, automotive and construction industries. The 101-year old company 
was founded in 1916 on the premise of forging ideal relationships with customers, employees 
and communities. The company has consistently grown and expanded under four generations of 
family ownership. 
 
www.idealindustries.com 


